From: Mangum, Kathy <Kathy.Mangum@metglas.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date:  4/15/2014 4:02:59 PM
Subject:  RE: Gov. Haley - Tournament Information

Okay, good. Thanks much for your help!
Hope all goes well for you and everyone involved in the planning.

Best regards,
Kathy

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 3:58 PM

To: Mangum, Kathy

Subject: Re: Gov. Haley - Tournament Information

Driving to the Palmetto State Reception is fine. We will just need to tell the Sea Pines guard gate to he is attending
the Palmetto State Reception. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,

Katherine

On Apr 15, 2014, at 3:38 PM, "Mangum, Kathy" <Kathy.Mangum@metglas.com> wrote:

Hello Katherine,

I'm contacting you on behalf of Dodd Smith who will be attending the Friday Hilton Head events. He will
be arriving at the Hilton Head Airport on Friday morning at 9 a.m. and departing the Hilton Head Airport
following the Palmetto Sate Reception. He'll pick up a rental car at the Hilton Head Airport and drive to
the Sonesta Resort to take the shuttle to/from the RBC Heritage. He'd like to drive the rental car to the
Palmetto State Reception so that he can drive directly from the Reception to the airport. Will driving
himself to/from the Reception be okay, or does he need to take the shuttle?

Best regards,

Kathy Mangum

Executive Assistant

Metglas, Inc.

440 Allied Drive

Conway, SC 29526

Ph: 843-349-6876

Fax: 843-349-6849
kathy.mangum@metglas.com
www.metglas.com

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 2:26 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Gov. Haley - Tournament Information
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Good Afternoon Everyone!

We are a week away from the 2014 RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing and our state's 3rd Annual First
Gentleman's Invitational! What better venues to bring together South Carolina's outstanding business
leaders than our state's time-honored PGA TOUR legacy and our state's new First Gentleman's
Invitational! We are very excited that you will be joining us for this year's events.

Our host hotel for the week will be the freshly re-imagined Sonesta Oceanfront Resort. For those of you
staying at the Sonesta, you will find your ticket packets waiting for you in your rooms upon check-in. For
our guests who are staying off-site, not to worry! We will make arrangements for you to receive your
ticket packets once you've arrived in Hilton Head.

| want to again thank you and express my appreciation for your participation in this great South Carolina
tradition. It is truly a privilege to have you as our guests.

And, of course, if you have any questions or need any additional assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

I look forward to seeing you all in Hilton Head soon!
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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